
GTNA Meeting Minutes
May 4, 2020

6:30 – 7:35 p.m. meeting via Zoom Meeting(s)

Attending: Jay Russell, Jane Sarafiny, Donna Miller, Mayo Ewanowski, Dana
Russell, Mayo Ewanowski, Stan White, Chuck Kime, Kathy Batha,

Meeting started at 6:30pm.

March Minutes had not been sent but will be sent approved for posting at the June meeting.
There was no April meeting due to COVID-19.

The annual 4th of July picnic has been canceled due to COVID-19. To give kids something to look
forward to, we discussed having an informal parade but billed as a Family Walkabout. We need
to come up with a route that kids could join in wherever they live. Ms. Miller will put together a
route.

As the Greentree Stump Summer edition usually covers the 4th of July activities, a one-page
edition of the Stump will be distributed to the entire neighborhood. It will encourage Greentree
residents to:

 Participate in the Family Walkabout
 Enforce social distancing
 Decorate their houses with festive, holiday decorations

Ms. Sarafiny will talk to Mr. Christian Albouras about the 4th of July plan to see if it will cause
any issues.

At the June meeting we will finalize the plans for the 4th of July activities.

Ms. Nancy Godfrey would like to promote the Falk School supply drive. This would be included
in the single page Greentree Stump edition.

Ms. Sarafiny asked if anybody has posted on Greentree Next Door. Mr. White has posted on
Greentree Next Door and offered to post GTNA related messages.

The neighborhood sign on Struck Road has either gunshot holes or woodpecker holes. Mr. Kime
took a picture. There are 11 holes. Some are pretty big. They could be bullet holes enhanced by
woodpeckers. The sign on Piping Rock and Whitney Way cost $2,407 and that did not include
mounting the sign. Rather than replace it, Mr. Kime will look into what it would take to repair
the existing sign.

Mr. Russell will work with Ms. Miller to set up a Zoom session for the June GTNA meeting

The meeting adjourned at 7:20.

Next GTNA Board meeting is Monday June, 1 2020 starting at 6:30 p.m. and will be
held via a Zoom meeting session.


